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September 23, 2020 

Good morning! 

I need to apologize for any confusion today.  Our 7th and 8th Grade students will be 
using today and next Wednesday, September 30th to complete iReady testing 
assignments.   

Students have the entire day to complete the test - so taking a break and going back is 
absolutely encouraged. 

This miscommunication is 110% on me.  Students were instructed by their teachers to be 
ready to test today, but I failed to communicate that information home to our families.  I 
am sorry if this caused any debates or arguments with your child(ren) today.  In 
addition to extending my most sincere apologies, I also want to take a moment to let you 
know that more information about the return to school hybrid schedule will be coming 
out in the next few days. 

If you have any questions about this communication regarding testing - or anything 
regarding the hybrid schedule - please call me any time.  If you are tied up at work or 
other personal obligations during the day, but would like a phone conversation, please 
feel free to reach me on my cell at 845.220.7099 anytime from 4-8PM in the 
afternoon/early evening. 

I hope you all are well and in good health and I will be reaching out again to the entire 
EBIS Family in the days ahead.   

Best, 

 

Matthew Pascale 

Principal - Eugene Brooks Intermediate School 

Director of Physical Education and Athletics 

(845) 373-4100 x 2200 

 


